
From: Lucy Fletcher
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/210/0764/FL
Date: 21 November 2017 11:18:41

Dear Mrs Teasdale,
The Council have no objection to the application at Low Newbigin North Farm, however,
concerns were raised that the proposed alterations are not in keeping with local building
design.
Regards,
Lucy
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